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RPIHS will be close

Closad Closed

Closad 9 am = 1 prn

Pope John XXIII High School will be closed the first two weeks in July. Basketball camp will be offered through the Athletics
Department, but the main office will not be accessible for phone calls, payments, or regular school business. Please direct

Notes

any basketball questions to athletics.




